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November 2020
Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,

Thank you so much for your faithfulness to prayerfully and financially support

our family! We praise the Lord for His provision and protection as we continue on the
“deputation trail". God blessed us with a full meeting schedule over the last couple of months
and we are so thankful for every church that has allowed us to come and share our ministry.

Since our last update, our meetings have taken us to Missouri, Georgia, North
Carolina, Alabama, Florida, and Tennessee. We were blessed to preach, sing, and present in 13
new churches. Please help us pray that they will partner with our family in the days ahead.

We know that it is a difficult time for churches to consider taking on new missionaries, with the
many uncertainties that exist in this “post-Covid" world. But, our burden is stronger than ever to
see churches planted in our country and around the world. The division and turmoil that is so
evident in America should make it so clear to us that we need to do all that we can to reach our
country for Christ! We are losing ground at an alarming rate and it is becoming more and more
obvious that our fellow Americans need Jesus! Please pray for more laborers to reach our great
land with the Gospel.

We thank God for the many opportunities that we've had, over the last few weeks, to challenge
young people to give their lives to the Lord and serve in the area of missions. We've recently
had several young adults that have shared with us their desire to answer God’s call and we
praise the Lord that they are now working to enter Macedonia’s internship program. Please pray
for these young people as they prepare to spend several weeks on the mission field, in search of
God’s plan for their lives.

Thank you for your faithfulness in supporting and praying for our family! God has sure blessed
us, giving us good health and safety as we travel. Everything worked out well with our motor
home and we only had to pay about $300 for the repairs. We were also blessed to celebrate
Kelly and Luke’s birthdays a couple of weeks ago and we now have a 16 year old! Please con-
tinue to pray for our children as they serve alongside us. They are the best teammates we could
have and we are so thankful for them!

We pray that you will all have a wonderful Thanksgiving and Christmas season
this year as we all reflect on the goodness of our God and press on for Him!

Nathan, Kelly, Luke, Logan, and Leah Saunders




